
Association of Consultants for Liturgical Spaces  
Meeting Minutes 

June 16, 2012 

In attendance: Robert Habiger, Shelley Kolman Smith, Paul Barribeau, Carol Frenning, Will 
Brocious 

Minutes Approved by All Motioned by Robert, Second by Paul 

Treasurer - Robert - Current balance at the end of May $11,291.08.  Dues of $1302 were paid, 
104.07 to Citrix.  55 members (4 more over this time last year). 

Membership - Carol - Juanita has had to leave for family issues.   

Webinar - Paul, Worked on Fr. Dave Pettigill for next webinar, topics were discussed.  He will be 
sending out a poll for topic ideas and possibly new committee members. Linda will be returning, 
but Paul would still like more people. He will be sending out a survey using Monkey Survey 
which will be user friendly. Gilbert Sundera may be a great resource, however he is very busy. 
Presenters for fall are lined up. 

Newsletter - Shelley - Jim Heck sent in a great article for Summer, Chris DiLoretto will be 
featured in Fall. 

Membership- applications are coming in, but needs some clarification on them. Marklin is 
already approved, just needs category change. Robert suggests Jeff Smith to take over for 
Juanita. Shelley will call Julie Richey and see if she’s interested. Robert will reach out to Juanita 
about what needs to be done. 

Future Meetings: 
UDMC - We have a booth for ACLS, Robert feels we should place a large ad instead of 5000 
brochures. 
SWLC - Carol talked to Ken Greismer.  All are happy about our collaboration. How many slots 
we get is still to be determined.  
Cathedral Ministries - we’ll get a booth for ACLS. The focus is to bring our speakers to speak on 
our group. We need to post the Annual Meeting info on our website.  
Valpraiso is still an idea, but no decisions yet. 

New Business - Maybe we should take over the BENE award? or something like it? Perhaps 
partner with SWLC for this award.  

Next Meeting - July 21, 2016


